
 

 

 

NABH/HCOs/Circular/2022/8962                                                          November 15, 2022 
 

Notification for NABH Applicants/Accredited Healthcare organisations (HCOs) 
 

It is intimated to all the applicant and accredited Hospitals/Healthcare Organizations 
(HCOs) that henceforth, hospitals do not need to reimburse in cash/through any other 
payment mode, any bills towards expenditure incurred by the assessors on account of 
airport transfers and other miscellaneous expenditure (eg. Food bills during travel). 
 
However, there is no change in the current practice being followed by 
Hospitals/Healthcare Organizations for booking of the travel tickets, accommodation and 
travel within the city. 
 
This is applicable with immediate effect. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 

(Dr. Atul Mohan Kochhar) 
CEO-NABH 

 

 

 


